
NEOkla Club Meeting   April 9, 2024 

Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers – Asst RE, Jason Baney 
– Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt,  George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the March meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved. 

Autocross Report: There are 65 cars for the first day and 57 for the second day 
entered for the MIDIV this weekend. 

Road Racing Report – Neil Cox.  Super Tour at Hallett on April 20-21.  We need 
workers, particularly corner workers and tech workers.  The race scheduled at Hedge 
Hollow by KVRG has been canceled. 

Rally Cross – Jason Baney: There were 15 drivers on March 24.  The next event is 
April 28. 

New Business: 

Jeff and Amanda Maize have started a business called Region 54.  Jason Baney moved 
to allow the use of the NEOkla logo in their print on demand store.  Wes Wood 
seconded.  Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Betty Martin   

 

 


